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Meghan McCalley

From: rehoboth
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 12:35 PM
To: Meghan McCalley; Katie Bragg
Subject: FW: Important Announcement

 
 

From: Lefty's Alley and Eats <danaferreri@iloveleftys.com>  
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 4:40 PM 
To: rehoboth <rehoboth@beach-fun.com> 
Subject: Important Announcement 
 

COVID-19 Update  

 

 

  

 

Important Announcement 
 
 

After careful consideration, our team at Lefty's has decided to temporarily close 
to the public beginning at 8PM tonight until further notice. Simply put, we feel 
it's in best interest of overall community, as well as our team, to assist with 
minimizing the overall spread. 

 

While we have opted not to offer take out, please support those establishments 
that do. The local restaurant industry is a critical component of our community. 
Let's all support each other and get through this together. We look forward to 
celebrating with you when we do. 

 

 
 

 

  

 

Company Name | Website  
 

    

    

  

 

Lefty's Alley and Eats | 36450 Plaza Blvd, Lewes, DE 19958  

Unsubscribe rehoboth@beach-fun.com  

Update Profile | About Constant Contact  
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Sent by danaferreri@iloveleftys.com in collaboration with 
 

 

Try email marketing for free today!  
 

 

 

 


